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Calling all bird watchers!

For those of you who remember Garden #1 of our
2017 Garden Tour, you will recall the amazing variety
of birds that George Prieksaitis and Asa Sjoberg
attract to their Ridgeside Lane backyard every year.
They are coming to talk to us this month about their
many sightings in the Bronte area and what they can
recommend to us to help us attract and identify birds
to our own yards.

George and Asa have identified more than 180 bird
species in and around their property backing onto
Bronte Creek. They will talk to us about feeding and
gardening techniques that have helped them achieve
this record and why Oakville is a special place if you
love gardening and birds. Below is one of their
favourite spring and summer visitors — male
Baltimore Orioles at a grape jelly, orange slice, and
sugar water feeder.




image4.jpeg




